
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF GREEN ACRES PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Please take notice that, due to the coastal flood warning issued by the National Weather 
Service and concern for the safety of the public, the public hearing to be held by Ocean 
Wind, LLC (Ocean Wind 1) today (October 3, 2022) at 6:00 p.m. at the Flanders Hotel, 
located at 719 E 11th St, Ocean City, New Jersey is cancelled.  The hearing will be 
rescheduled, and notice of the new hearing date will be published in accordance with the 
Green Acres Rules, N.J.A.C. 7:36-1.1 et seq., on Ocean Wind 1’s website at 
www.OceanWindOne.com, and on the New Jersey Department of Environmental 
Protection’s website at https://dep.nj.gov/otpla/diversion-application-information-page-
ocean-city-ocean-wind-project/  
 
 

 


